!rving, Gretel

From: David Marks [dkmarks29@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 2:49 PM

To: Irving, Gretel; meollin@tds.net
Subiject: 5646 Lake Mendota Dr Hearing

To Whom it May Concern,

I would like to introduce myself. My name is David Marks and I reside at 5631 Lake Mendota Dr. I am
contacting you regarding the Public Hearing concerning 5646 Lake Mendota Dr on April 13. Due to my work
schedule I may not be able to attend the hearing so I would like to share my thoughts about this property. I have
lived in Madison most of my 59 years and was raised in the house I have now resided in for 15 years. Yes I am
very familiar with this neighborhood. I am in support of the proposed remodeling project at 5646 Lake Mendota
Dr. I feel the intent to maintain the original dimensions and approximate square footage is a most appropriate
use of the structure. I am in favor of the remodel as proposed in contrast to a complete demolition. Too often
lakefront homes in this area have been or are currently being demolished to be replaced with,in my opinion, a
structure too large for the property. In short I feel this is a welcome improvement to this property. Please feel
free to contact me by replying to this e-mail or call me at 233-7876. Thank You for allowing me to share my
opinion.

Sincerely,
David Marks



